
Barbados Police Co-operative  
Credit Union Limited 
Nexus House  
Lightfoot Lane 
St. Michael 
Tel(246)436-9361 or 426-2265 
Email: admin@policecoopcu.com 

The Award shall be open to members of the Barbados  

Police Co-operative Credit Union Limited or the  

children\ward of members.  Applicants must have  

successfully completed the first year of study at the B.C.C in 

any programme of more than one year’s duration with a GPA 

of 3.0 or above.   

 

Awardees must adhere to the code of conduct of BCC. 

Closing Date: 31st August, 2017 

Contact the office of the Registrar of BCC or 
the Credit Union  for further details. 

The Barbados Police Co-operative Credit Union  

Limited is offering one (1) scholarship for one (1)  

academic year with the Barbados Community College.  

The award shall be BDS $1,500.00. 


